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 Digital 
Dates 
 

Wednesday, 1st May  
Year 3 swimming 

Saturday, 4th May 
Exmoor Challenge 

Monday, 6th May 
School closed 

Wednesday,22nd 
May                     
Pre-School Cake Sale 

Monday 27th May 
Start of half term 
week  

Wednesday, 16th 
June                    
KS1 Mini Olympics 

Wednesday, 26th 
June                    
KS2 Sports Day    
Year 5/6 performance 

Thursday 27th June  
Year 5/6 performance 

Tuesday 23rd July 
End of Term  
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The Newton Poppleford School Newsletter 

Welcome back to school for the summer term. We are enjoying 
the new playground and trying to remember which doors to 
use! We are all looking forward to the exciting term ahead of 
us. 

 The summer term clubs letter went out on Thursday 
afternoon by school email. There is also a copy on the 
school website on the news page. 

 The bike shed is now available for use. Please be aware 
that it is unlocked. We do accept any responsibility for any 
losses. 

 By the end of next week there will be a Lost Property Box 
out by the shed in the playground area. 

 Year 3 Swimming continues every Wednesday afternoon 
until May 22nd. 

 The Far Field is now back in use. Please remember to 
bring in  far field clothes on the correct day. 

 There is a meeting with current Year 3 parents about next 
school year’s Year 4 residential trip on Tuesday, 30th April. 

 Monday, 6th May is a bank holiday and school will not be 
open on that day. 

 

From the PTFA 
Thank you to everyone who supported the Easter 
Eggstravaganza. Despite the weather forcing us to make 
alternative plans, it was a huge success and raised 
approximately £750!  

Our next PTFA meeting is on Tuesday 30th April at 7:30pm in 
the Canon Inn. We will be discussing the Summer Fete among 
other things. Everybody is welcome!  

April 26 News 

The phone number for those parents who use                                  
the Twilight after school club is 07513269489. 
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 Y3 My WOW Moment  was 

filling up different containers and 
working out their capacity. It was 

fun! - Declan 

I loved playing in the new, big 
playground—Isaac W 

Y1  My WOW Moment  was when I hit the 

target with the javelin.—William  

My WOW Moment  was making a story 

picture with Logan—Tiesha 

Y2   My WOW Moment  was performing in 

our Open the Book assembly—Sophie 

I have enjoyed learning about Zimbabwe –
Charlie 

Y5   My Wow Moment was doing 

PE on the new playground. 
Awesome! -Brayden 

My Wow Moment was being on the 

new playground - Freya 

WOW MOMENTSWOW MOMENTSWOW MOMENTS   

PRE-SCHOOL  My WOW Moment  -         

I learnt how to use a hockey stick at PE and I 
was really good at it—Eden 

I’m getting better at jumping so I was the PE 
superstar.—Piper  

Y6   My WOW Moment was this week 

when we all moved places in class.—
Freddi B 

My WOW Moment was learning about 

Banksy—Freddie T 

 Y4  My WOW Moment  was doing the abstract 

ant. It was really fun.—Martha 

My WOW Moment  was being filmed doing my 

presentation on Alexander Calder—Owen 

YR   My WOW Moment was 

reading all the book myself 
in Group Reading—Maya 

My WOW Moment was 

looking at the foot of a snail 
moving –Harry 


